
 
28 February 2022 
 
Dear Families 
 
Re: Leeds Playhouse Macbeth trip 
 
As you may know, your child has loved studying Shakespeare’s play of Macbeth in their reading lessons. 
 
We are now delighted to be able to offer your child a place on a trip to Leeds Playhouse to watch a 
performance of the play on Friday 11 March. We will be leaving school at 12:30pm and will be back at 
approximately 5.30pm. 
 
We are asking for contributions to the cost of this fantastic experience of £8.00, this a fabulous 
opportunity that we would dearly like everyone to attend. The full cost of the trip is much higher and we 
will be contributing 60% of the costs. 
 
 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
Mr. Swift 
English Coordinator 
 
 

 

 
 
My child .....................................................................  Class .............................. 
 
Is allowed to go on the Macbeth theatre trip on Friday 11 March and I enclose payment of £8 
 

My child will be collected from Dixons Manningham Primary at 5:30pm  □  
 
  OR 

My child will make their own way home      □ 

 
Signed ............................................................. Date ....................... 
 
 
 


